IN 1915, THIS WAS THE OFFICIAL WORD ON BLACK HISTORY.

But, by the end of the year, one man started to set the record straight. Dr. Carter G. Woodson. With the participation of his colleagues, he organized the Association Of The Study Of Negro Life And History. It was founded in order to promote appreciation of Black Americans, to understand their present status, and to enrich the promise of their future.

-From that promise was born Negro History Week in 1926. Then, at the organization's annual convention in 1962, young delegates pushed for two changes. One was to change their name to the Assocation For The Study Of Afro-American Life And History. And the other was to push for an extension of Negro History Week. Their efforts were realized in our Bicentennial year.

Although Dr. Woodson didn't live to see Black History formally recognized for an entire month, his memory guided followers to strive even further. This year's theme, "The Afro-American Experience: International Connection," expands the

work of Dr. Woodson and his associates to reach other regions of the world and enrich lives with the knowledge of Black History.

The Maryland State Lottery recognizes the importance of Dr. Carter G. Woodson's dedication to his community and his work toward educating all people for generations to come.

THIS MESSAGE HAS BEEN SPONSORED BY THE MARYLAND STATE LOTTERY, WHICH HAS A COMMITMENT TO COMMUNITY SERVICES IN THE BLACK COMMUNITY.

MARTIN &L PUNCKE, DIRECTOR

FORMER SIAC COACH ASSUMES GLOBETROTTER REINS

UDC'S BATTLE CRY: 'WAIT UNTIL THIS YEAR'

- BLACK COLLEGE SPORT REVIEW-

FEBRUARY 1986





"我这一点,一点是我们,我们还是一个,我们就是这些一个,我们的,我们的,我们的是一个,我们的是一个,我们的,我们的,我们就是一个,我们的,我们就是一个,我们就不